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100 PHOTOGRAPHS FROM 100 PHOTOGRAPHERS 
 
 
 
                                                                                        We decided to celebrate this 
                                                                                        100th issue of e-news with 100 
                                                                                        photographs.   We thought it 
                                                                                        would  be  difficult  to  collect 
                                                                                        work from so many different 
                                                                                        photographers but the initial 
                                                                                        invitation went out at 11.30pm 
                                                                                                      one evening and,  by 11.00am 

                                                                                                               the next morning we had our 
                                                                                        first 100! 
 

                                                                                       There  are  rather  more  than 
                                                                                       100 photographs in this issue 
and e-news 102 will have a further selection.  In addition, I have used your 
pictures to produce a DVD for the Recorded Lecture Service.   This will provide 
a “must see” evening show for your Club and will create an amazing archive for 
the future – a snapshot of good amateur photography in the early 21st Century!  
There is no selection involved except by the authors who sent their “best” or 
“favourite” photograph taken since the date of e-news Issue 1 on 1 Aug 2008.  
These are the pictures you chose and the variety and the quality is mind blowing 

   

Rod Wheelans, Editor 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                        http://www.permajet.com/pagb_special_offer 
 
 

 

The FIRST October winner was Douglas Wright, Dunchurch P.S., MCPF 
 

http://www.permajet.com/pagb_special_offer�


 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

500 PHOTOGRAPHS FROM 500 PHOTOGRAPHERS 

AVAILABLE FROM  THE  PAGB  RECORDED 
LECTURE SERVICE FROM NOVEMBER 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
The show will run for around one hour in two halves and will provide an excellent 
evening for your club. 
 
This, and many other excellent Recorded Lectures, are available for Clubs to rent 
from the Recorded Lecture Service.   Details at - 

http://www.pagb-photography-uk.co.uk/lectures.htm 
 

RLS Secretary: Stephanie Cook DPAGB EFIAP 

t:  (01977) 682857     e: stephanie.cook@btinternet.com 
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